
Update on Your Insurance Overlap Situation 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to provide you with an important 

update regarding the overlapping insurance coverage identified in your policy. 

As of [Date], we have reviewed your current insurance policies and have noted some instances of 

overlap between [Insurance Provider A] and [Insurance Provider B]. This could potentially lead 

to unnecessary costs or complications regarding coverage. 

To resolve this matter efficiently, we recommend the following steps: 

• Review the coverage details of both policies. 

• Contact the respective insurance providers for clarification. 

• Consider consolidating to avoid duplicate coverage. 

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to our 

office at [Contact Information]. We are here to help you navigate this situation. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Company] 


